
Holloway Memorial 

Chapel
Established 1894

1025 Point Abino Road South
Point Abino, Ontario

2022

Inter-Denominational
Service on Sunday Morning

at 10:00 AM

All are Welcome

Flowers 
I wish to donate flowers for a worship service 

during the 2022 summer season at the
Holloway Memorial Chapel 

(Please pickup your flowers 
following the service.)

Organist

2022 Trustees

Laurie Wright President
Jean Turner Vice President

Anne Slater Treasurer
Valerie McCauley Corresponding Secretary

Martha Rasmussen Recording Secretary

Altar Flowers: 		  Louise Kreiner
Capital Improvements: 	 Jack Turner
Community Engagement	 Sybil McGennis
Communications: 	 Joe Palumbo 
Grounds: 		  Jack Turner
Hospitality: 		  Karen Gregory
House: 			   Jean Turner
Printing & Mailing: 	 Mark Bauer
Pulpit: 			   Sarah Pictor
Ushers: 			   Bill Pictor
Weddings, Baptisms, 	 Cathy Messier
and Memorials: 	

Sandy Peters Past President
Anne Peters Strawberry Festival Chairperson

Barbara Cosby

Make Checks payable to: 
Holloway Memorial Chapel

c/o LouiseKreiner
48 Lexington Ave.
Buffalo, NY 14222

or
Box 424, Ridgeway, Ontario L0S 1N0

email: lhk_02@yahoo.com

IN HONOR OF:

IN MEMORY OF:

SUNDAY PREFERRED:

ALTERNATE DATE:

 NAME:

 
ADDRESS:

 TELEPHONE:

 Email:

Donation per arrangement: $65.00
The mission of the Holloway Memorial Chapel is 

to bring together the community to carry forth the 
spirit of inter-denominational worship through 

praise, proclamation, music, sharing and teaching.

We welcome divergent religious views and respect 
the freedom of thought and opinion to all who 

enter the Chapel. We believe that the experience of 
a loving fellowshiop with others will bring joy and 

peace to each person’s spiritual journey.

Holloway Memorial Chapel 
Mission Statement
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June 19
Opening Sunday 
Service 
and Father’s Day 
Rev. Tom Yorty
Retired
Westminster Presbyterian 
Church - Buffalo

June 26
Rev. Buddy Hubbard
Retired
First Presbyterian Church 
E. Aurora

July 3
Rev. Thomas Broad
Retired
Grace Episcopal Church
Randolph

July 10 
Rabbi Alex Lazarus-Klein
Congregation Shir Shalom

July 17
Rev. Ryan Keating
St. Mary Church - Swormville

July 24 
Bring a Friend 
Sunday
Rev. Richard (Duke) 
Zajac
Retired
Chaplain, Sisters of Charity 
Hospital

2022 Guest Speakers

July 31 
Rev. Dr. Todd Leach

Westminster Presbyterian 
Church - Buffalo

August 7
Rev. Brian Rotach

Seneca Street United 
Methodist Church

August 14
Rev. Canon Gordon 

Kinkley
Retired

St. John’s Anglican Church, 
Canon of Christ Church 

Cathedral, Dio. of Niagara

August 21
Rev. Ray Schooler
Development Director

American Baptist 
International Ministries

August 28
Venerable Dr. 

JohnCourse
Holy Trinity - Fonthill

September 4 
End of Season 

with a Bang
Rev. Dr. Charles D. Bang

Retired
Evangelical Lutheran Church 

in America (ELCA)

Chapel Board Meetings 
All are Welcome to attend 9:30am

July 16th 
September 10th

A Letter from Our
President

Supporting Our Chapel

Friends of  the Chapel Fund

Memorial Fund

Please send your donation to:

In addition to your Sunday offering, the following are ways to 
support the Holloway Memorial Chapel. 

We have been closed for 2 years due to the COVID 19 
pandemic. There has been limited income and still the same 

expenses to maintain our beautiful Chapel.
Your donation will help keep the Chapel and its ministries 

healthy and vital for future generations.

This fund will be used for specific maintenance or needs of 
the Chapel as deternined by the Board of Trustees.

I wish to donate: $

Name:

Address:

Email:

This fund will be used for capital or permanent 
improvements to the Chapel as determined by 

the Board of Trustees.
In Memory of:

I wish to donate: $

Donated by:

Address:

Email:

Holloway Memorial Chapel
c/o Anne Slater

199 Bridle Path
Williamsville, NY 14221

or
Box 424, Ridgeway, Ontario L0S 1N0

Dear Friends of the Holloway Memorial Chapel,

   It is my great pleasure to announce that our 
worship services will once again be in-person! 
We are so pleased to be together in our wonderful 
little chapel along the shore of Lake Erie.

   We have a few new speakers joining us for this 
upcoming season. I would like to thank Sarah 
Pictor for all her hard work lining them up. I am 
personally asking you all to attend as many ser-
vices as possible to show your support of our be-
loved chapel. Please ask someone you know who 
has not attended before to come along with you. 
We will host 3 coffee hours this season: June 19th, 
July 24 (this will be “Bring a Friend Sunday”) and 
September 4. It will be wonderful to see old and 
new friends and share some fellowship!

  The Annual Strawberry Festival will kick off the 
season of celebration and fellowship on:

Wednesday, June 22nd at 6:30 pm at the 
Buffalo Yacht Club Abino Station

 
 This will be a fun event for all ages with a simple 
silent auction fundraiser. Be sure to purchase 
your tickets early from one of our trustees and 
please bring all of your family and friends!

   Thank you for your patience as we restart our 
season after 2 years of shutdowns. We welcome all 
and pray for our world to have peace.

God Bless You All,

Laurie Wright
	 President of the Board of Trustees

Holloway Memorial Chapel
Announces the return of

Our Annual
Strawberry Festival

A Fun and Festive Fundraiser for 
the Holloway Memorial Chapel with a

smaller traditional Raffle & Silent Auction

Wednesday
June 22nd
6:30-8:30pm

Buffalo Yacht Club
1007 Point Abino Road

Tickets:
905-894-2840

Pre-sale: $8
Door: $10 

Children 3 and under are free

  Special Thanks:
  Buffalo Yacht Club
  Buffalo Canoe Club
  Bertie Boating Club
  Joe’s YIG
  McCullagh Coffee
  Rich Products

Coffee Hours: 
June 19
July 24

September 4


